
MEMBERSHIP FOR NOVEMBER 

NEW MEMBERS 

CLASS A-pending exam 

Jeff Livacich, Valley Gardens GC, Scotts 
Valley 

David Smith, Tilden Park, Berkeley 

CLASS B 

Grant Thompson, Kings CC, Hanford 

CLASS F 

Rick Silva, Skywest GC, Hayward 
Wendell Rakestraw, H.V. Carter, Oakland 

PASSED CLASS A EXAMS 

Gregory Sherwood, Sea Ranch Golf Links 
Rogelio Martinez, Salinas Fairways 
Jean LaDuc, Vets' GC 
Steve Good, Napa GC 

PASSED CLASS B EXAMS 

Roy Enos, Santa Rosa G&CC 

PENDING EXAMS 

CLASS B 

Dana Waldor, Meadowood Resort Hotel 
Gary Feliciano, Corral de Tierra CC 

TRANSFER D TOE 

Nobi Okada, retired from Lake Chabot 

MEMBERSHIP REVIEW 
Members who passed B exam with the 
change of the by-laws need to know if they 
now qualify for Class B membership card, 

Ken Schwark, Oakhurst CC, Walnut Creek 
Stephan Ryan, La Rinconada 

THANKS JIM 

Many thanks to Jim Hustings, and the 
staff at Woodbridge CC for the fine 
accommodations and food for the October 
meeting. We were tricked by the weather 

and treated by Robert Muir Graves our 
guest speaker. 

OUR HOST SUPERINTENDENT 

The host Superintendent for November is 
Michael Garvale, CGCS. Mike began 
his career in Michigan while in College by 
working summers at Plum Hollow Country 
Club. After graduating from the 
University of Detroit with a Degree in 
Chemistry, he attended the University of 
Detroit Graduate School majoring in 
Biochemistry. It was during this time he 
accepted his first assistants job. 
In 1975 he attended Michigan State 
University where he acquired his degree 
in Agronomy. He was recruited by Jim 
Timmerman out of Michigan State as his 
assistant, where he spent two years. He 
then went on the become Superintendent at 
three different course in Northern 
Michigan before moving to California. He 
has been at Palo Alto Hills Country Club 
for five years and is presently 
Secretary-Treasurer of GCSANC. 

A LOOK AHEAD 

Palo Alto Hills CC November 14 
Christmas Party December 1 
Rancho Canada 
GCSAA Seminar Decemberl 4,15 
The Inn at Spanish Bay 
2 day seminar Jan.14-15,1990 

RESCHEDULING OF GCSAA 
SEMINAR 

Disease identification and control, Dr. 
Houston Couch, Dr. Philip Larsen, 
December 14 & 15,1989, Thursday and 
Friday at Pleasanton Holiday Inn. 
GCSAA will be sending you information on 
this change. When you receive this 
GCSAA form, be sure to return it by the 
deadline date to: 

GCSAA 
1617 St. Andrews Drive 
Lawrence, Kansas 66047-1707 

It is extremely important these 
instructions are followed. If you do not 


